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BY EMAIL 
 
May 1, 2008 
 
Basil Alexander 
Klippensteins 
160 John Street, Suite 300 
Toronto  ON  M5V 2E5 
 
Dear Mr. Alexander: 
 
Re: Pollution Probe – Request for Information 
 York Region Electricity Supply – EB-2005-0315 
 
This letter is in response to Pollution Probe’s letter to the Ontario Energy Board (the 
“Board”) dated April 25, 2008.  
 
The Board notes that in the Phase II York Region Report dated October 15, 2007, the 
Ontario Power Authority (“OPA”) stated that: 
 
 It is the OPA’s expectation, based on conversations with LDC staff, that each of 
 the three LDCs will participate fully in the OPA-funded LDC Conservation 
 programs in the summer of 2008 and 2009. The OPA plans to work with NYR 
 LDCs to develop a more comprehensive plan for Conservation for the summers 
 of 2008 and 2009. The OPA will update the Board when this information is 
 available. 
 
Board staff has contacted the OPA regarding this plan.  It is our understanding that the 
OPA will be providing an update to the Board on its conservation plan in the Northern 
York Region for the summer of 2008.  This update will be posted on the Board’s website 
at the following link: 
 
www.oeb.gov.on.ca/OEB/Industry+Relations/OEB+Key+Initiatives/York+Region+Electri
c+Supply+Proceeding 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
cc: Michael Lyle, Ontario Power Authority 


